
From: Ellie Han < >  
Sent: Monday, June 07, 2021 9:54 AM 
To: Parks - City of Burnaby <Parks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Maywood Park Washroom Installation Request 
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Hello City of Burnaby Parks and Recreation,   

My name is Piao Han, and I am writing this email to propose a washroom installation at 

Maywood Park. I understand Maywood Park is designed for nearby residents in Maywood, so 

a washroom is not usually provided as most residents live nearby. However, more and more 

people are going to this park from other neighborhoods, and going home to use the washroom is 

not an option for those people.  

We want to ask the City of Burnaby Parks and Recreation to install washroom facilities at 

Maywood Park. We understand the city's limited budget, and we, the residents of the Maywood 

neighborhood, have created a petition in the hope of one day have washroom facilities at 

Maywood Park. Please see the attached petition signed by 100 residents. I look forward to 

hearing from you soon!  

Thanks, 

Piao 

Matts
Text Box
Note: 
Staff have contacted the writer and advised that, while smaller neighbourhood parks do not usually have washrooms, due to their close proximity to visitors homes, and time spent at the park based on amenitiies offered, an accessible port-a-potty will be installed at Maywood park.
A petition (containing 100 signatures) for a washroom installation at Maywood Park is on file at the Parks Administration Office.

mailto:Parks@burnaby.ca
mailto:phishing@burnaby.ca

